
NSF Nanoscale Science and Engineering Grantees Conference, Dec 6-8, 2010


Grant #: 0647560


NANO HIGHLIGHT

Unique Publishing Opportunities for Undergraduate Researchers in Nanotechnology
NSF NSEC Grant 0647560
PI: Mark C. Hersam
Northwestern University
[image: image1.jpg]TheJornal of Undrgraduto ResnrchinHanes e

Nanoscape

Atomistic Simulation




In 2003, the Northwestern University Nanoscale Science and Engineering Center (NU-NSEC) launched a new initiative to provide opportunities for undergraduate researchers in nanotechnology to learn first-hand the process of preparing, submitting, reviewing, and revising research papers for publication. The result was the publication of Nanoscape: The Journal of Undergraduate Research in Nanoscience, which has been published annually since 2004 and available on-line since 2006 (www.nanoscape.northwestern.edu).
Articles are submitted electronically and feature the research of undergraduates across the country.  Aspiring authors complete a peer-review process fashioned after professional journals, gaining valuable educational experience in the preparation and submission of publications, and strengthening critical reading skills required for peer review. After the peer-review, a team of NSEC graduate students and postdoctoral associates provide the second critical review. Editor-in-Chief, Professor Mark Hersam, makes the final decision regarding the articles to be published in each issue. 
Print copies of the journal are mailed to over 1,000 academic libraries around the country and articles are archived on the web. Through this project, undergraduates gain valuable experience in the process of publishing research articles, the awareness of undergraduate research in nanotechnology is increased nationwide, and readers are encouraged to further explore and potentially enter this career field.
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